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This quarterly newsletter 

highlights the importance of 

properly disposing of trash, such 

as pet waste bags, in the 

example article below. If these 

items are disposed of near 

waterways or in storm drains , 

they can cause environmental 

pollutants to enter our waters. 

There could also be potential 

costs to the Town if there are 

water quality problems or pipe 

blockages .

Please click here for more 

information on this topic.

https://foresternetwork.com/daily/water/stormwater-drainage/going-to-the-dogs/?utm_source=WhatCountsEmail&utm_medium=Forester%20Full+StormWater%20Weekly&utm_campaign=Wkly-SW-05022018



